
                                                                                    
 
Cross Party Group on Sport and Cross Party Group on 
Volunteering and the Voluntary Sector 
 

30 January – 1-2.30pm, Scottish Parliament – Committee Room 1 
 
Topic: The Benefits of Volunteering: Employer Supported Volunteering 
 
Speaker: Brendan Dick, Director, BT Scotland 
 
All welcome, please RSVP to kim@info-ssa.org.uk if you wish to attend  
 
Margo MacDonald MSP is the Convenor of the Cross Party Group on Sport, with the 
Scottish Sports Association supporting the secretariat for this Group in partnership 
with Margo’s office. Margaret McDougall MSP is the Convenor of the Cross Party 
Group on Volunteering and the Voluntary Sector, with the Scottish Council for 
Voluntary Organisations and Volunteer Development Scotland jointly supporting the 
secretariat for this Group. 
  
We hope to welcome you to this meeting. 
  
Kind regards 
  
Kim 
  
On behalf of the Cross Party Group on Sport 
 


